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Comments:  

• Concerns about condition of Inter Ave in front of project site. The roadway is not improved to 

City standards and is very narrow.  

• Concerns about safety of vehicles parking in ROW. Employees of Pro Vac and other businesses in 

the area park on both sides of narrow Inter Ave, further narrowing the already narrow drive 

lanes.  

• The intersection of 23rd and E main becomes backed up with cars, especially during rush hour 

when employees of the businesses in the area are leaving work. The addition of the Pro Vac 

business will add more vehicles to this problem. 

 


